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Condition: New. 229 x 152 mm. Language: English . Brand New
Book ***** Print on Demand *****.Excerpt from Engineering
Descriptive Geometry: A Treatise on Descriptive Geometry as
the Basis of Mechanical Drawing, Explaining Geometrically the
Operations Customary in the Draughting Room The aim of this
work is to make Descriptive Geometry an integral part of a
course in Mechanical or Engineering Drawing. The older books
on Descriptive Geometry are geometrical rather than
descriptive. Their authors were interested in the subject as a
branch of mathematics, not as a branch of drawing. Technical
schools should aim to produce engineers rather than
mathematicians, and the subject is here presented with the
idea that it may fit naturally in a general course in Mechanical
Drawing. It should follow that portion of mechanical Drawing
called Line Drawing, whose aim is to teach the handling of the
drawing instruments, and should precede courses specializing
in the various branches of drawing, such as Mechanical,
Structural, Architectural, and Topographical Drawing, or the
Laying Off of ship lines. The various branches of drawing used
in the different industries may be regarded as dialects of a
common language. A drawing is but...
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